
 

Commerce City
Synopsis of Proposed Changes

The City of Commerce is considering revising its Metro District Service Plan Policies. The proposed revisions
are intended to provide greater protection for future district residents regarding the maximum allowable mill
levy and length of time for bond issuances, as well as district residents’ control over any future debt financing.
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